Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Bud Duke [BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 1:22 PM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Crow Canyon Cleaners

Thank you for the information, Steven.

 As a note, | received word from Mr. Wong today that neither he nor anyone with the Montessori Plus Schoot will be
available to make cur Thursday meeting. DTSC intended to visit the school site after our meeting and still plans to. | have
asked Mr. Wong whether DTSC can meet with someone at the school briefly at that time.

Bud

Harold (Bud) Duke, PG

Senior Engineering Geologist

Department of Toxic Substances Control

Schools Program & Engineering/Geology Support Division 8800 Cal Center Drive Sacramento, CA 95826
>BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov<

Phn: {916) 255-3695

Fax: (916} 2565-3734

Cell: (916) 708-3728

=== "Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health" <steven.plunkett@acgov.org> 1/8/2008
>>> §:27 AM >>> .
Bud,

ACEH has recommended the parents be notified, but it is unknown if they have been notified yet. | do not believe the City
of Dublin has been

notified, although | do not know for certain,

| have previously requested a groundwater supply/production well search from Zone 7 with a 1 mile radius. | have not.
received results from the well search,

Attached you will find a document which informs ACEH of changes to the HVAC.

Steven Plunkett
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-383-1767
510-337-8355 Fax
steven.plunkett@acgov.org
[+]
<,

¢y

"The bicycle is & curious invention,
The passenger is its engine.”

From; Bud Duke [mailto:BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 8:57 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

Subject: Crow Canyon Cleaners




Good moming, Steven.

A few questions... Do you know whether the parents of the students at
the Montessori Plus School have been notified of the investigation?
Also, has the City of Dublin been contacted? It appears that the
nearest municipal supply well is located approximately 2-1/2 miles
southeast of the site. Is that correct?

Thanks!

Bud

Harold (Bud) Duke, PG

Senior Engineering Geologist

Department of Toxic Substances Control

Schools Program & Engineering/Geology Support Division 8800 Cal Center
Drive Sacramento, CA 95826

>BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov<

Phn: (916) 255-3695

Fax: (916) 255-3734

Cell: {916) 708-3728




Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Bud Duke {BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2008 8:57 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Crow Canyon Cleaners

Good moming, Steven.

A few questions... Do you know whether the parents of the students at the Montessori Plus School have been notified of
the investigation? Also, has the City of Dublin been contacted? It appears that the nearest municipal supply well is
located approximately 2-1/2 miles southeast of the site. Is that correct?

Thanks!

Bud

Harold (Bud) Duke, PG

Senior Engineering Geologist

Department of Toxic Substances Control

Schools Program & Engineering/Geology Support Division 8800 Cal Center Drive Sacramento, CA 95826
>BDuke@dtsc.ca.gov<

Phn. (916) 255-3695

Fax: (916) 255-3734

Cell; (916) 708-3728




